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La Salle College Incorporated Management Committee 
 

 
Brief introduction of Dr. Steven Wong: 
 
My name is Steven Wong.  I am a medical doctor.  I graduated from the medical school of the 
University of Hong Kong and received my training both in Hong Kong and in Australia.  I am 
specialized in Anaesthesiology and Pain Medicine. 
 
I work as consultant anaesthesiologist in the Department of Anaesthesiology, Queen Elizabeth 
Hospital.  Besides giving anaesthetics to patients going for surgery, I also lead the pain service 
team by providing pain relief, not only to patients after surgery, but also to patients suffering from 
other kinds of pain problems.  I see patients in the wards, in the out-patient clinics and perform 
pain-relief procedures to them in the operating theatre. 
 
Queen Elizabeth Hospital is a training centre for young doctors.  I am involved in the training of 
doctors undergoing specialist training for anaesthesiology and pain medicine.  I participate as 
examiner in their professional examinations. 
 
I also serve the professional community as the President of the Hong Kong Pain Society and the 
Vice-President of the Society of Anaesthetists of Hong Kong.  Both societies are non-profit 
charitable organizations whose objectives are to promote the exchange of knowledge and skills 
among healthcare professionals, and to advise the government and the public on healthcare issues. 
 
I am the father of two boys.  My elder son has graduated from La Salle College and is now 
studying law in the university.  My younger son is now in Form 5.  I am proud of being a La Salle 
parent. 
 
Objective & Aspiration Statement of Dr. Steven Wong: 
 
I joined the La Salle family since 2003 when my elder son was admitted to Form 1 of La Salle 
College.  I was very much impressed by the cohesiveness among the students, alumni, and 
parents.  I was particularly interested in the work of the Parent-Teacher Association.  Inspired by 
my predecessors, I stood for election to the PTA Standing Committee and I was fortunate enough to 
be given the opportunity to serve the School.  A decade has passed and I am currently in my fifth 
term as the Chairman of the Standing Committee.  It has been my most gratifying experience to be 
able to work with a team of dedicated and talented parents and teachers. 
 
The LSC Parent-Teacher Association has always been a good partner with the school, and together 
with the LSC Old Boys Association and the La Salle Foundation we form the foundation pillars on 
which the School stands.  The LSCPTA, with close to 100% membership rate among parents of 
current students, is the most representative body for our parents.  The Chairman of the LSCPTA 
has always been appointed as one of the members of the School Management Committee to 
participate in the management of the School. 
 
With the establishment of the Incorporated Management Committee in accordance with the 
Ordinance in August 2013, there will be a Parent Manager in the committee who has to be elected 
among parents of current students.  I therefore would like to render your support to me, as the 
Chairman of the PTA, to continue to represent our parents to assist the School in every way for the 
benefit of our boys. 


